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US 10/WIS 42 (Waldo Blvd.) reconstruction/roundabout project 
finishes tomorrow in the city of Manitowoc 
Project complete on time and under budget 
 
(Manitowoc) The Wisconsin Department of Transportation Northeast Region office announces 

completion of an urban reconstruction of US 10/WIS 42/Waldo Blvd. from 14th Street to 

Maritime Drive in the city of Manitowoc. Crews will open US 10 and remove all traffic control 

devices and detour signage by tomorrow, Friday evening, Nov. 8. Motorists may see some 

minor landscaping work still being conducted in the project limits. 

The $13.56 million project began April 8 and finishes on time and under budget. Final cost 

figures are still being tabulated by the project manager from the contractor, but early 

calculations put the project under budget by approximately 1% to 3% of the estimated $13.56 

million. Work on the west half of Waldo Blvd begins next year under a separate contract.   

2019 urban reconstruction and roundabout project finished 
• Urban reconstruction of US 10/WIS 42/Waldo Blvd. from 14th Street to Maritime Drive.  

o Four-lane roadway with wider shoulders, sidewalk replacement, water main, 

sanitary sewer, storm sewer and curb/gutter.  

• Construction of a roundabout at the WIS 42 and Maritime Drive intersection. 

• Realignment of the Menasha Avenue intersection.  

• Signal replacement at the intersections of 11th Street, and 8th Street (County B).  

• New lighting and pavement markings. 
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2020 construction  

A separate project on the west half of US 10/Waldo Blvd. in the city of Manitowoc will take place 

in 2020 from 14th Street to County R in Manitowoc. The 2020 project includes reconstruction 

between 14th St. and Fleetwood Dr., resurfacing from Fleetwood Dr. to County R, a new bridge 

deck over the railroad tracks, a new box culvert and new traffic signals. The Waldo Blvd will 

again be closed during 2020 construction.  

 

For more information regarding the 2019 and 2020 US 10/Waldo Blvd projects, please see the 

project website at https://projects.511wi.gov/waldo/.  
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